Email message
To: Point and Shoreland Journal 
Mr Welch:
	I am writing to the Point and Shoreland Journal to inform you that within the past week Dun-Rite Industries has hired 100 new employees in their local plant here in Toledo. This is big news for the city of Toledo because it is one of the only companies that is actually expanding despite the current economy. This is also important because many people do not have jobs in this tough economy, with the current unemployment rate being at 10.2%. The mayor is excited about these new employment opportunities because it both helps create jobs for this city and also keeps manufacturing jobs in the United States. The people of Toledo need to hear about this story because it will provide the people with hope or even inspiration to go that extra mile to get employed. 
Let me know how interested you are. Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

Ryan Pereira
Reporter 
571-426-0423
ryan.pereira@live.longwood.edu
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